

Pasco High School

Preparing All Students for Challenging Opportunities

36850 State Road 52, Dade City, FL 33525 Phone (352) 524~5500 Fax (352) 524~5591 phs.pasco.k12.fl.us



Kari A. Kadlub, Principal

Ryan Brady, Assistant Principal Norman Brown, Assistant Principal Aaron Melvin, Assistant Principal Preston Stewart, Assistant Principal-Cambridge

March 6, 2023

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

On behalf of the administration, teachers, and staff at Pasco High School, I would like to congratulate your student on the outstanding academic accomplishment of earning placement on the Honor Roll for semester 1 of 2022-2023 school year. We appreciate your student's hard work and dedication as it relates to their academic course work. We realize that being on the honor roll is a direct result of the extra effort on their part. Additionally, we would like to thank all our honor roll parents and family members for your involvement and support in your child's education. At Pasco High School we believe that educating students is a collective effort and we truly appreciate your support.

In celebration of your student's academic success, I would like to invite you to the **Honor** Roll Celebration, which will be held on Tuesday, March 28, 2023, at 6:00 PM at the W.F. Edwards Stadium at Pasco High School.

Once again, congratulations to you and your student.

Sincerely,

Kari Kadlub

Principal



Pasco High School

Preparing All Students for Challenging Opportunities

36850 State Road 52, Dade City, FL 33525 Phone (352) 524~5500 Fax (352) 524~5591 phs.pasco.k12.fl.us



Kari A. Kadlub, Principal

Ryan Brady, Assistant Principal

Norman Brown, Assistant Principal Aaron Melvin, Assistant Principal Preston Stewart, Assistant Principal-Cambridge

March 6, 2023

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

On behalf of the administration, teachers, and staff at Pasco High School, I would like to congratulate your student on the outstanding academic accomplishment of earning placement on the Honor Roll for the entire 2021 - 2022 school year. We appreciate your student's hard work and dedication as it relates to their academic course work. We realize that being on the honor roll is a direct result of the extra effort on their part. Additionally, we would like to thank all our honor roll parents and family members for your involvement and support in your child's education. At Pasco High School we believe that educating students is a collective effort and we truly appreciate your support.

In celebration of your student's academic success, I would like to invite you to the Honor Roll Celebration, which will be held on Tuesday, March 28, 2023, at 6:00 PM at the W.F. Edwards Stadium at Pasco High School.

Once again, congratulations to you and your student.

Sincerely,

Yan Kadlul

Principal